

## Virginia MIRC< vamirc@mirc.virginia.gov>

## I Support Medicaid Expansion in Virginia

1 message

Kathleen OConnor<

Wed, Sep 11, 2013 at 10:15 AM

To: Members of the MIRC Commission <vamirc@mirc.virginia.gov>

Dear Members of the MIRC Commission,

Uninsured Virginians and health care providers across the Commonwealth are depending on Medicaid expansion to enable access to much needed care and alleviate mandatory cuts to provider rates and the health care safety net, as well as newly-imposed taxes and fees. Virginians will pay these taxes and providers will be cut regardless of whether Medicaid is expanded or not.

Medicaid expansion is critically important to the people who depend on the local health care system.

Sincerely,

Kathleen OConnor

Norfolk, VA